
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please find information about key dates and events taking place. 

Exams start next week. GOOD LUCK to all of our students!  

Best wishes, 

The Sixth Form Team 

BULLETIN RECAP 

 
• Revision sessions over half term 
• Final UCAS choices 
• Student finance 
• Leavers breakfast  

HAPPY MATERNITY LEAVE TO MRS BRADLEY 

Students have all received information about their exams starting in May. Teachers are hosting 
revision sessions prior to the exams. Information will be shared with students. 

REVISION SESSIONS OVER HALF TERM 
Several subjects are offering revision sessions over half term. The timetable below shows the 
current half term revision. This will be updates and shared with you if sessions are added.  

 
FINAL UCAS CHOICES - REMINDER 

The deadline for choosing a firm and insurance choice for university is 6th June. We advise 
students to put a higher offer as their firm choice and a lower offer for their insurance. If anyone 
needs support with this, please see Mrs. Smith.   

EXAMS BEFORE HALF TERM 
 
Exams start next week. If you think your child could benefit from any extra support, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch.  

Y13 EXAMS/LEAVERS BREAKFAST 

Year 13 

Date: 10th May 2024 

 



On Monday, students will have breakfast with the sixth form team. There will also be some 
exciting awards on offer for students. Students should meet in the sixth form area at 8.25am.  

STUDY LEAVE CLARITY 
For the sake of clarity, students do not get study leave. All students in Year 13 are expected to be 
in school from 8.25am to 3pm. Students can leave the premises for lunch.  

Students can study in the ISC when they are not in a timetabled lesson. The ISC is fully resourced 
with subject resources. Being in school allows students to revise effectively near their subject 
teachers, should they need any support.  
 
 


